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Stephen Hagen
1999 US Highway 31 S
Greenwood, IN 46143-2938

Dear Dr. Hagen,

Congratulations for your selectinn to receive the Nnrbert. Nelsnn Outstanding Educational
Leadership Dissertation Award for 2010.

This is truly a well-deserved and admirable accomplishment. The selection committee
commended you on your thesis dissertation The Effect of Mandated Career and Technical
Education (CTE) on the College and Career Preparation of High School Students in a Small City
for its scholarly merit and impact on the field of educational leadership.

Please contact Mike Kremer, Director of Financial Affairs, in the College of Education Business
Office (makremerpurdue.edu , 765-494-2340) in order to have your $1,000 award processed.

I wish you all the best as you pursue your future career.

Sincerely,

((__A

1\	 James D. Lehman, Ph.D.
— Associate Dean for Discovery & Faculty Development

cc:	 Maryann Santos de Barona, Dean, College of Education
Hla Samarapungavan, Educational Studies Iri l erim Department Head
Marilyn Hirth, Educational Administration, Educational Studies
Jennifer Jeffries, Director of Advancement
Mike Kremer, Director of Financial Affairs
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